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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Respect: 

‘I can do all things through Him who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:1 

St Mary’s Stars  

 

Little Acorns: Lilly-May for growing in confidence and Darcey for trying so hardtop form letters correctly. 
Little Oaks:  Ayden for his reading at home and always making the right choices. 

Ezra for great reading, handwriting and drawing. 
Lexi for great talking to adults and her friends. 

Class 1: Aeryn for always trying her best and being kind and caring. 
Alfie for always having a smile every day and always working so hard. 

Class 2: Jacob for having a positive attitude to his learning. 
Otis for working hard on his writing, becoming more independent and listening/responding to feedback. 

Class 3: Phoebe for her super writing 
All of class 3 for excellent behavior on our school trip. 

Class 4: Kenny for representing the school so well on the school trip. 
Class 5: All of Class 5 for outstanding behavior on our school trip 

Alfie for excellent use of figurative language in his writing. 
Class 6: Luci for always being so thoughtful and helpful to her peers. 

Riley for being a great school representative on our visit to Bath Abbey 
Other Achievers: Felicity for making her Brownie promise 

The Cross Country Team: Beth, Will, Autumn,Oakley, Alice & Esme. 
The Dance Umbrella Crew. 

 
School Visits and Events 

 
After several months of COVID-19 enforcements and lockdowns St Mary’s have welcomed back the opportunity to enjoy 

school educational visits and events again, an invaluable educational tool which give pupils experiential learning 
opportunities.  

 
It’s been a busy few weeks across the school with several Class trips, Dance Performances and sporting events – and we 

still have more to come! 
 

Pupils have made us proud with their impeccable behavior and smart uniform whilst representing St Mary’s. We’d like to 
thank parents and carers for their continued support and recognising the importance of these visits to the wider 

curriculum. 
 

Calendar events: 
 

 
April 

 
6th PTA Easter Trail and Bake Sale 3-4pm 
8th End of term 4: 2.30pm 
25th  Start of Term 5 
25th Young Voices Concert at The O2 London (KS2) 
 
May 
9th  SAT week 
19th  Class photos 
20th  Year 6 Lifeskills Trip 
27th  End of Term 5 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE: ST MARY’S SUMMER FAYRE  
JULY 2nd 11am – 2:3pm 
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Class 5 Trip to Shepton Mallet Prison 

As part of their Crime and Punishment topic Class 5 spent the day at HMP Shepton Mallet, a former prison dating back 
over 400 years. Pupils learnt all about prison life for modern prisoners as well as those who were incarcerated and 

punished many years ago. As part of their experience they also enjoyed escape room activities - luckily everyone managed 
to ‘get out of jail’ and no one was left behind in the cells! 
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Class 4 Trip to The Bristol Museum 

Class 4 enjoyed a lovely sunny day in Bristol when they visited the Bristol Museum and Art Gallery discovering the works 
of Amelia Edwards and her study of Egyptian archaeology.  

Class 3 trip to The Roman Baths 

As part of their Rotten Romans topic Class 3 enjoyed a visit to The Roman Baths where they enjoyed a tour of the religious 
spa of the ancient world and had fun creating Roman mosaics, dressing up like Romans and learning all about life in the 

Ancient City. 
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Class 6 trip to Bath Abbey 

Year 6 pupils visited Bath Abbey to participate in a series of reflective workshops designed to learn and think about the 
events leading up to Easter as well as enjoying a tour around the Abbey discovering the meanings behind its many 

features. 

 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming 

Our current Year 5 class have enjoyed swimming this term and Mrs Hazelton was absolutely thrilled to receive positive 
comments from members of the general public, regarding the positive behaviour and good manners shown by the 

children whilst at the Sports Centre. 

Well done Class 5! 

As a reminder, Year 4 will be participating in swimming lessons next term on Wednesday afternoons – don’t forget your 
swimming kit! 

Staff News 

HUGE congratulations to Mrs Webb and Mrs Clapperton who have been successful in gaining new positions.  

We will be sorry to say goodbye at the end of this term and thank them both for their commitment to the education of 
children at St Mary’s. 

 We wish them well in their new roles.            
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Dance Umbrella 

A massive well done to our KS2 Dance Club members who shone on stage at The Bath Forum as part of Dance Umbrella 
performance.  Thank you to our parents and helpers for your support with costumes, hair, make up and generally making 

this event a success. 

 

 

Gymnastic Competition 

A HUGE well done to our gymnastic team who represented St Mary’s at a recent competition at Writhlington. Thank you 
to Mr Pile who supported the children in their training and Mrs Edgell who accompanied the children to compete.  

The children trained and practiced showing commitment and determination. Their resilience and perseverance was 
impressive to see. Well done team – we are proud of you! 

New Picnic Benches 

We mentioned in a previous newsletter that Curo had donated £1200 towards new picnic benches, and this week, we 
were excited to receive a delivery from D.S.Benches based in Radstock. 

Pupils have already been enyoying them in the sunshine ! 
Thank you again to Curo and to Mrs Dobson and the current Class 5 ! 
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PTA Easter Trail  

Thank you to those who supported the PTA Easter Trail. Despite the weather, all enjoyed the activities, cakes and café. A 
wonderful end of term celebration for the children of St Mary’s.  
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School Uniform 

We still have some stock of smaller sized uniform which can be purchased via the school office at a slightly cheaper rate. 
Please note these are on a first come first served basis. 

Young Voices  

We are all super excited to be sending a huge number of children from Key Stage 2 to take part in the Young Voices music 
concert in the O2 on 25th April. All of the children across the school have enjoyed learning the songs (and dances) and will 

have an opportunity to perform these to parents at the Summer Fayre and Platinum Jubilee celebrations – look out for 
more information to follow.  

Children attending Young Voices have received final information and we will see them at school by 7:15am, with their 
packed lunch and tea, on the morning of the 25th. The bus will be leaving promptly at 7:30. Those children not attending 

will be taught in school by Mrs Gallimore and our regular supply teacher – Mrs Askew.  

Science Club 

Pupils have had carried out some exceptional experiments during the term in Science Club  as well as making bug hotels 
for the conservation area and exploring ink densities through chromatography  - maybe we have some future budding 

scientists in our midst… 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Policies 

All school policies have a cycle of review. They are available for parents and other stakeholders on request.  

At the most recent Local Governing Board meeting governors approved the following policies and they are 

available on the school website. 

 

- First Aid 

- Designated Teacher for Looked After Children (LAC) 

- Children with health needs who cannot attend school 

- Supporting pupils with medical conditions 

- EYFS Policy suite 

- Sex and Relationships education 

- SEND Policy 
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Absence from school 
 

Parents are reminded that all absences from school should be logged with the school office who update all registers 
accordingly. Failure to inform the school of any absences results in the office having to contact all individual parents 

separately and as I am sure you can appreciate this is a timely task. Please do not report children absences on Class Dojo 
as these messages may not be picked up by staff in time.   

 

 
Community Notices: 

(We bring these to your attention, without necessarily recommending them) 
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